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Methodist Women’s Fellowship 

Annual Spring Dinner 

Sunday, April 25             

11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

$15 adults, $7.50 children 

Takeout only 

Tri-tip, Potato Casserole, Buttered Carrots, Asparagus with Italian Dressing, Roll, Peach Apricot 

Cobbler 

Methodist Women’s 

We need help!  The Spring Dinner is serving tri-tip this year.  We need 

help to barbeque the meat and then carve it.  If you can help us…at 

least one of these times (Thursday, April 22, 9:00 a.m. – barbeque, 

Friday, April 23, 9:00 a.m. - barbeque, Saturday, April 24, 9:00 a.m. – 

carve) it would be greatly appreciated!  Please call David Summers at 

559-901-9052 if you can help.  Thank you! 

 



 

Thank you: MWF for purchasing our new laptop for the Worship 
Service and for giving money to help install the Chandelier.  

 

 

We are studying the book of Daniel, one of the last books of the Old Testament to be written. It tells 

the story of a talented young Jewish man who lives in exile in Babylon after Judah was conquered. 

He and a number of others are selected to be educated to serve their Babylonian conquerors. Yet, he 

remains faithful to God and his faith, and God blesses him despite hostility and opposition from the 

ruling powers. His story has relevance to us as we live in a society that is increasingly secular and 

even hostile to followers of Christ. Join us as we explore what Daniel can teach us about our lives 

now. We have two opportunities for you to join us – Monday at 11:30 or Wednesday at 6 PM. We 

meet via Zoom and the link is available in the weekly email or by contacting Pastor Allison. 

 

 

Community Outreach – Friday April 16th around 

12noon we will be getting a delivery of food from the 

Central California Food Bank. If you are available, 

we can use help organizing the food we have 

ordered. 

 The TUMC Pantry will be open this Saturday, April 

17th 11:30 -12:30.  

Any and all help is appreciated.  

 

 

We are now setup for online giving. Go to our website and click on the Give button at 

the top of our home page.  Set up a recurring gift and never worry about missing your 

giving to our ministries! If you have any questions, please call the office. 

 



 

 

 

 

Marian VanderWall is at TLC Assisted Living-Seniors. They are now allowing 

visitors, if you are fully vaccinated. They would like to know who is coming ahead 

of time. Their address is  2530 S. Ben Maddox Way, Visalia, (559) 627-5683. 

Marian would love to have visitors.  

 

Mark Figueroa passed away. Please keep his family and 
friends in your prayers.  

Please pray for Jeffrey Chavez’s and Lynnda Boswell’s Uncle 
Gilbert Casarez. He’s been fighting cancer for several years, 
and hospice has been called in. 

Jessie’s sister had a house fire. Please pray for the family. 

 

 

 


